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The Department of Information Technology at The ICFAI University Sikkim conducting a 15-

day On-the-Job Training (OJT) program for Class 12 IT students. This initiative, held on the 

university premises, aimed to bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and practical 

applications, equipping students with hands-on experience in the field of Information 

Technology. 

Participating Schools: A total of 42 students from six senior secondary schools across Sikkim 

actively participating in the program. The participating schools is: 

1. West Point Senior Secondary School 

2. Enchey Senior Secondary School 

3. Pabyoik Senior Secondary School 

4. Mamring Senior Secondary School 

5. Samdong Senior Secondary School 

6. Rolep Senior Secondary School 

Objectives of the Program: To provide practical exposure to students in various IT domains, to 

enhance their understanding of IT concepts and real-world applications. And To foster essential 

skills such as teamwork, problem-solving, and technical proficiency. 

Program Highlights: The program featured several key highlights that made it a comprehensive 

learning experience: 

 Interactive Sessions: Students attended workshops on programming, web development, 

and IT fundamentals, fostering active engagement and knowledge sharing. 

 Project-Based Learning: Group projects encouraged collaboration, creativity, and 

problem-solving. These projects were designed to simulate real-world IT challenges. 



 Industry Insights: Expert lectures by IT professionals and faculty members provided 

valuable insights into the latest industry trends and career opportunities in the IT sector 

 Hands-On Training: Practical sessions on coding, database management, and software 

tools allowed students to gain direct exposure to IT applications. 

 

This OJT program reaffirmed The ICFAI University Sikkim's commitment to transforming 

theoretical learning into practical expertise. By offering hands-on experiences, the program 

empowered students to develop skills, enhance knowledge, and cultivate innovation. The 

students expressed enthusiasm for the training, with many highlighting the interactive and 

practical aspects as transformative. The Department of Information Technology remains 

dedicated to nurturing young talent and equipping them with the tools necessary to confidently 

step into their future careers. 


